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From: Gaylee Nuttman <gsnuttman@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 1:26 PM
To: sbcob

Subject: Supervisor salary increase

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
If you could kindly share this email and content with all the supervisors | would greatly appreciate your assistance.

| find it disturbing and excessive that all the county supervisors can vote themselves such and outrageous salary
increase.

Do the supervisors think that this is an easy time for the people that they represent to financially survive?

In reality it Is a very challenging time for individuals, families, retired and elderly folks to be able to provide essentials for
daily living, let alone for future needs. Prices (including newly added taxes) for essentials cannot or barely be covered on
an honest earned income.

So again, summarizing and knowing of the enormous increase in salary that the supervisors gave themselves leaves me
with a VERY sour taste. It is not a responsible action.

With extreme disappointment,

Gaylee Nuttman

Goleta resident

Sent from my iPhone



